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Message from Mrs Maycock

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been such a pleasure to have everyone back at school. The sound of th
children learning and playing is a joy to hear. They have all settled back to leg
so well, everyone is really proud of them. | have no douét they will be very
tired when they get home from school this afternaon

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone again on Mon

Kind Regards
Liz Maycock

Headteacher

1 Corinthians, 12: 14 “For t he



Our Awards Assembly Prayer
Dear God

As we come together to celebrate others’ awa
proud of others and to show our Christian valuéslp us to aim fothe highest and to use
our talents well. Thank you for everyone who helps us to learn. Amen.

Prayer Corner

This week’s value is creation.

Dear God,
We thank you for the story of creation. Help us to respect God, our world and to respect
other people even if they seem very different from us.
Amen.

God saw all that he had made, and it was very géehesis 1:31

This Week’s Big Question
How are you helping to keep our planet healthy?

Elm Class

Olivia: planting flowers and trees to give ar/gen

Henry F: not digging up the land to build things on

Esmie: putting rubbish in the bin that you see on tloar

George: don’'t | eave rubbish on tite beach bec
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Ash Class




It has been British Scence Week and in Chestnut, we have enjoyed a series of exciting
experiments. On Monday, as part of a whole school project, we created a paper bridge using
just paper, sellotape and glue that could hold 5 pencils all week long!

The children worked well to create their bridges and especially loved all the sellotape! They
created some really inventive and imaginative ideas. It was lovely to see them all having so
much fun!

On Tuesday we explored the separation of colours using chromatography. They were
fascinated to see how colours like black and brown separated. We talked about how black
and other colours are made up of many different colours. Then the children conducted their
own experiments. They had fun hypothesising, investigating and predicting what would
happen to the patterns and colours that they had used.




On Thursday we talked about the different types of weather like snow and rain and
conducted two activities based on them. Our first experiment looked to simulate a
snowstorm by using baby oil, water, white paint, glitter and an alka seltzer to create a
reaction similar to snowstorm. Then we investigated how rain comes out of the clouds
before having a go ourselves. We have had lots of fun this week being scientists!




Elm class

For British Science Week, our investigation explored which form of
camouflage was the most effective in a range of habitats.

First, we looked closely at photos to try and find the camouflaged

animals.

Then applied our learning to design our own form of camouflage and
decorated a butterfly to represent this.




We would like to buy some new seating for our Library, thank you for your support.

Guess How Many Iltems are in the Jar?

£1.00 a guess

1 11 21131 ' 41 51561 71 61 91 100 Square
2 122232425262728292
13, 1312?33 43 53 63 73 83 93
1 14'24 34 44'54 64 71 u 94 1stPrize £50.00
O ity 25135 4 55[65 75 85 95 2nd prize  £30.00
lel) 1626364656|60768696

7 17 27.37117 57 ‘67’ 3rd Prize £20.00

£2.00 per square

Golden Ticket — Everyone’s a winner!

£2.00 ago




Some lovely art work from Amber in Sycamore
Class using pouring paint techniques.

While her brother, Noah in Chestnut Class
painted a crocodile from a book.

Non-Pupil Days
Monday 7" June 2021
Monday 19", Tuesday 20and Wednesday 21July 2021

Monday 29t March - Easter holiday
Friday 9t April 2021

Monday 12 April Back to School
Monday 3™ May Bank Holiday
Tuesday 25" May Class Photographs
Monday 315t — Friday 4" | Half Term holiday
June

Monday 7t June Non-pupil day
Monday 19t — Non-pupil days
Wednesday 21t July

Thursday 22" July School Summer holiday begins




